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From: Tyler Knecht [mailto:tcknel23(S)gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 8:22 AM 

To: CentCorridorPiepline@duke-energy.com; Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: Central Corridor Pipeline 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing concerning the proposed Central Corridor Pipeline through Hamilton County, Ohio. I am 

unable to attend the open house, but I am greatly concerned about the proposed "Pink Route". When 

comparing this line to the proposed "Green Route", there Is one important difference. The Pink route 

would cut through neighborhoods, parks, and golf courses where the Green route would cut through 

industrial areas. Specifically I do not want to see residential properties being destroyed and a risky 

pipeline being installed in the Pleasant Ridgeand Amberley areas of our region. I am therefore strongly 

against the Pink Route of the proposed natural gas pipeline. 

Thank you, 

Tyler Knecht 

2835 Langdon Farm Rd 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45212 
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